

Office of Mayor Vera Katz City of Portland

October 26, 2004

The Honorable Victor Atiyeh 519 SW Park Avenue, Suite 208 Portland, Oregon 97205

Dear Governor Atiyeh: Use

Please accept my personal thanks for your dedicated and persistent support of our Historic Resource Code Amendment project. Your help in shaping the amendments and advocacy with the City Council were instrumental to seeing this package successfully passed.

The institution of demolition review is a tremendous victory for the City of Portland, its citizens, and those of you who cherish, as I do, Portland's unique historic properties.

We truly could not have done it without your help. I hope you will continue to champion historic preservation in Portland in the future.

With warm regards,

Vera

Vera Katz

Mayor